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8 August 2018 

 

Mr Doug Martin 

Inquiry Head 

 

Emailed to:  sarah.baddeley@martinjenkins.co.nz; commission@ssc.govt.nz 

 

Dear Mr Martin 

State Services Commission Inquiry into the Use of External Security 

Consultants 

As requested in the letter from Doug Martin dated 23 July 2018, we have undertaken an 

internal review of interactions with external security consultants within the relevant definition.  

That review found no interactions that, in my view, may give cause for concern.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

John Edwards 

Privacy Commissioner 
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